
PURCHASING 

DEPARTMENT 
136 Almon C. Hill Dr.   Cumming, GA 30040          

Phone: 770-781-6603         Fax: 770-888-0222 

 
                                                                         
  

 

NOTICE OF NON-AWARD 
 

 

Date:   April 3, 2017 

 

From:   Brad Richardson 

 

RE:   RFP P17-02, Personalized Learning 

 
 

Thank you for your participation in our recent competitive solicitation noted above.  Due to 

unforeseen budgetary constraints, FCS will not be making an award under this solicitation.  Even 

though this contract would have been a new line item in upcoming budgets, it was our hope and 

expectation that conditions would permit an award.  Unfortunately, 2017/18 budget numbers did 

not permit.  FCS recognizes the significant amount of resources that it requires in order for your 

company to participate in a formal solicitation such as this and we sincerely appreciate your 

efforts. 

 

Thank you again for your interest in the Forsyth County School System. We look forward to 

working with you in the future. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


